
Dear Year 1, 
We hope that everyone is safe and well during this unusual time. We thought it would be nice to make contact with everyone to let you know that we are missing you all and thinking about you every day. 
It has been lovely to see some of what you have been doing by looking at the school’s/teacher’s Twitter feed and Email and we hope that you too have been able to access this as well as our school website. It has been great for staff to see some of your work and just how creative you all are in keeping active and busy. Seeing what you’ve been up to really makes our day! 

We hope that we will see you all soon. In the meantime we hope you enjoy our messages: 

Dear year one 
I hope that you are all safe and well at home. I am really missing seeing you all and hearing all your news each day. I know we are all feeling a little strange at the moment but I am looking forward to a time when we can be together again and I can hear about all the things you have been doing at home. It has certainly not been peaceful in my house recently with 3 very noisy children!! We are keeping very busy doing lots of fun things which usually involves making a big mess! We have been reading lots of stories, playing in the garden and painting pictures that we stick in our front window to cheer people up that are walking past. 
I hope that you are all finding fun things to do at home and enjoying the lessons on the website. I would love to see some pictures of the things you have been getting up to at home. I bet you have all grown a little too! 
Take care and keep smiling. 
Mrs Anderson 

Hello Year 1,
I hope you are all well and staying safe at home. I am missing you all very much and I hope it won’t be too long before we get to see each other again. I hope you have been getting up to lots of fun activities at home and making the most of this beautiful weather! I have really enjoyed learning about different plants in Science and I have been looking out for different flowers when I go for my daily walk. So far I have seen some daffodils, dandelions and daisies. What kind of plants can you see in the park or your garden? I would love to see what you have been getting up to- maybe your adult could email me some pictures of the activities you have done.
Keep having fun and stay safe!
Miss Syropoulo


Hello year 1,
I hope you are all keeping safe and looking after yourselves. I am missing all of you very much! I’m looking forward to being back in school with you all, even if it ends up being for a short time. I miss our morning chats where you tell me all your news. I hope you are managing to keep busy and are practising your reading as you were all doing so well.
If you have been doing any amazing art work or making crafts or building models, as I know you all love to do, it would be great to see some pictures and put them on the gallery page on our website.
I’m trying to do exercise each day. I’ve been doing the Joe Wicks PE lessons in the morning with my children. I’m enjoying going for bike rides with my daughter although she is much faster than me on a bike! What are you doing to keep fit?
Another thing I like to do is cooking, especially baking cakes, sometimes; my children help to make the cakes, they like decorating them too. But of course the best bit is eating them!
Keep having fun and keep safe!
Mrs Tait


Hi Year 1
I hope everyone is safe and well in these unusual times. I'm missing everyone and just going about our normal day to day activities. If anyone been doing the Joe Wicks workout you'll now realise that my P.E lessons aren't as physical or exhausting, just enjoyable.
Take care and take it easy on your parents.

Mr Laws.


Hello Year 1 

I hope you are all safe, healthy and happy and making the most of spending time with your family. I am missing the opportunity to be with you, however, when I think about you, your happy faces, stories and antics, I smile. Take care of yourselves and others (from a safe distance of course!), and be kind to each other.  No matter what happens this year, be proud of yourself and your resilience in adapting to Lockdown. I am proud of each and every one of you!

Mrs Bryson 


Hey Guys!
Hope you are all well and keeping safe at home. It seems such a long time since I had you running round the hall doing PE or climbing up those wall bars. I am looking forward to you telling me all the different ways you have been keeping fit and healthy. Don’t worry if you have not been able to do much exercise as I will work you hard when we get back to school ha ha! I have been doing lots of things at home, getting all your new PE files ready for when we get back and making sure all those great photos are in your big book. I have even been doing some Maths, English, RE and Science but you know my favourite is always PE. Take care and keep those cheeky smiles on your faces.
Mrs Oliver

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are aware that some children are missing the positive relationships, encouragement and feedback that they usually get from staff when at school. If you feel that it would be beneficial to your child to have contact from their class teacher, for advice or encouragement and feedback in relation to home learning then please email your child’s class teacher. Staff have regular access to emails and will do their best to reply. We may need to set some parameters to these emails (such as timescales and frequency) and staff will advise you about this in their reply. 

We are all looking forward to the time when we can welcome the children back into school. Until then, stay safe and take care. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Hawkins and the year 1 staff team




